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Policy on Blower Door and Duct Testing

The 2018 International Energy Conservation Code requires testing of the air leakage rate per
R402.4.1.2 and duct leakage per R403.3.3. Mesa County will not require an approved third party
to perform blower door or duct testing (when applicable). If results are found to be inaccurate or
false, the person/company listed on the test results is subject to having their ability to perform
tests revoked. A written report of the results of the test shall be provided. The report shall be a
computer generated document with the person/company who conducted the test. The report of
the results must be signed by the party conducting the test and provided on site for inspection.



